
TransPort /  Agenda  

 
Meeting: 
Date/Time: 
Place: 

TransPort, Subcommittee of TPAC 
Wednesday, January 12, 2022, 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
Online only 

 

1:00 p.m. Introductions and Announcements Kate Freitag 
(ODOT)/All 

1:05 p.m. ‘Round the Table Updates 
Please provide project updates and discuss any issues.  
We’ll also include updates from: 
Safety (Caleb Winter) 
PORTAL (Tammy Lee/Basem Elazzabi) 
ITS Architecture Representative (Bikram Raghubansh) 
Central Signal System Users Group (Alison Tanaka) 
CTIC (Mike Burkart) 
ITS Network (Matthew Fouts/Caleb Winter) 
Metro-region TIM Coalition (Caleb Winter) 
2022-2025 TransPort Work Plan (All) 
2020 Traffic Performance Report (Scott Turnoy) 

Kate Freitag 
(ODOT)/All 

1:40 p.m. Transit Operator TSMO Group (Action Item) 
New groups are needed to support the 2021 TSMO Strategy and are 
included in the TransPort 2022-2025 Work Plan. A Transit Operator 
TSMO Group will provide a forum for transit operators piloting new 
approaches that require technical, multi-agency coordination (Action 
9 of the 2021 TSMO Strategy). A.J. O’Connor, Vice Chair of TransPort, 
was nominated to be the first Chair of this new group. TransPort will 
discuss nomination(s) and Members will elect the Chair based on 
TransPort bylaws. 

A.J. O’Connor 
(TriMet) /  (All) 

1:50 p.m. Vehicle Overheight Warning System 
Is that bridge too low or is this vehicle too tall? Height-restricted 
facilities represent a deficiency of the transportation system. A permit 
is needed for any vehicle+load higher than 14 feet and the permit 
comes with a routing plan. If an operator makes an error, they create 
a significant hazard. Washington County, TriMet and DKS are 
developing the concept for a warning system based on sensors to 
evaluate height before a potential crash. 

John Fasana 
(Washington 
County) / (All) 

2:30 p.m. Adjourn Kate Freitag 
(ODOT)  

  
For more information about this meeting or TransPort, please contact: 

Caleb Winter at 503-797-1758 or Caleb.Winter@oregonmetro.gov 
Kate Freitag at 503-731-8220 or Kathleen.m.Freitag@odot.oregon.gov  
A.J. O’Connor at 503-962-5615 or OConnorA@trimet.org 

  
Next meeting will be Wednesday, Feb. 9, 2022, 1:00 p.m. – 2:30p.m. online.  
  
For more information about our region’s TSMO program, please visit 
http://www.oregonmetro.gov/regional-transportation-system-management-and-operations-plan 
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